
You’re Invited Back 
to 

Elizabeth Street Primary School

FOR MORE INFORMATION - 
NO RSVP required

- just show up!Ph: 5127 2607

We are excited to see
the new build coming
along but sad to know
Block A will be coming
down soon, so we are
opening the building to
the public one last time!

Celebrate the history
of the school and say
goodbye to Block A!

SATURDAY 13 SEPTEMBER

2pm - 6pm

Block A, Elizabeth Street Primary
School, enter via James St gate

Drop off or bring

along some

memorabilia!

Organise your old

classmates to

meet and share

stories!


